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September 5, 2024 
 
Mr. Michael Wich, Chair 
ICC Nominating Committee   
c/o Mr. Will Coffman   
900 Montclair Road   
Birmingham, AL  35213   
 
RE: MBOA Endorsement of Mike Boso 
 
Dear Mr. Chairman and Members of the Committee,  
 
Region VII of the International Code Council is pleased to endorse Mr. 
Mike Boso for election to the position of Vice President of the 
International Code Council.  
 
Mr. Boso’s extensive resume demonstrates that he is committed to 
promoting collaboration and awareness related to national, state and local 
government issues associated with creating strong resilient communities. 
 
It is our belief that he will make an excellent Vice President of the 
International Code Council.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sydonia Garrott, P.E. 
President, Maryland Building Officials Association 


